
September 16, 2021 

  

Dear Owners / Guest 

 We have an elevator in each building now. The front elevator in the East building and the rear elevator 
in the West building is functioning.  

Ours phones are back up and we have about half our TV stations. We are working diligently to get all 
services restored. 

We appreciate everyone’s patience.  

Owners, be advised that you will need to check your individual unit status and contact your insurance 
company to report damage. 

  

The Management and Staff Casa Del Mar 


